
D-Link Corporation
No. 289, Sinhu 3rd RD., Neihu District, Taipei City 114, Taiwan, R.O.C. 

Professional Installation Attestation 

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that due to the unique Market and function targeted by this product, this 
product will need special trained professional in configuring and installing the product. We 
hereby declare that the product will be distributed through controlled distribution channel 
which has special trained professional to install this product and will not be sold directly to 
the general public through retail store.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours sincerely,

Akira Huang / Director 
D-Link Co. Ltd 
Tel: 886-2-66000123 ext.5810 
Fax: 886-2-55509988 
E-mail: akira_huang@dlink.com.tw
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